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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

After three weeks your fantastic children are now settling into their new classes and working 

hard in their learning. The children are loving their new inside and outside reading dens/ 

areas around school and think the new wildlife area and playground activities are fun.  

A big thank you to D S Smith packaging for their hard work and generosity during the 

summer improving our school for the children.  

Today is my last day in school for a few weeks as I am having an operation on my knee.  

Mrs Gascoyne will be Acting Headteacher whilst I am away from school. Your children and 

school in general will continue to make the super progress.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

Mr Barnett 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

http://www.purstoninfants.co.uk/

